
Coventry & District 

Bowling League 
Secretary & Treasurer – Martin Dobson 

459 Walsgrave Road, Coventry CV2 4AH 
Tel : 02476 448916 or 07904589480 

Dobson365@btinternet.com 
 

Minutes of League AGM held on Monday 10th February 20 - Newdigate Club at 7.15 pm  
 
1. Absent Friends 

• Bob Edwards - Walsgrave 

• Howard Tucker - Albany 

• Christine Clifford - BBC 

• Charlie Evans – Bedworth Ex Service. 

2. Minutes of the 2018 AGM 

• Minutes had been approved by Stoke Coventry & Alvis. 

3. Matters Arising 

• None 

4. Secretary Report (Martin Dobson) 

• Secretary had stated that he had now competed 5 years in the role and whilst at 
times the job is frustrating it has generally been enjoyable. 

• The 2020 rules have been updated following the December Rules & Revision 
meeting, copies have been sent to the Club Secretaries & have been loaded onto 
the Web-site. 

• BBC have confirmed that their small green will be used by the Saturday “B” team 
for the coming Season. 

• The Institute of Groundsman ship will be running a Spring & Summer 
Maintenance Seminar on Thursday 12th March at 1 p.m. at the Standard. The is 
no cost however donations will be requested for Tea & Coffee. For any Club 
members that are interested please contact Mr I.N. Elms on 01926401530 or 
07776008178. 

• This seasons Presentation Evening has been booked for Saturday 28th 
November and will take place at the Newdigate Club. 

• The meeting was reminded of the North Midlands AGM taking place on Sunday 
16th February at Newdigate – 10.45 am start. 

 

 

 



5. Saturday League Match Secretary’s Report (Mick Proctor) 

• After a few years as Saturday Match Secretary Mick Proctor presented his last 
report. 

• Mick thanked the Committee and delegates for their support over the years and 
wished Damon Naile all the luck for the forthcoming season. 

• Micks report is attached. 

• Mick was presented with some vouchers for all his efforts over the years and 
wished him good luck for the future. 

6. Midweek League Match Secretary’s Report (Dave Haywood) 

• After a number of years as Wednesday & Thursday Match Secretary Dave 
Haywood presented his last report. 

• Dave thanked the Committee and delegates for their support over the years and 
wished Damon Naile all the luck for the forthcoming season. 

• Davids report is attached. 

• Dave was presented with some vouchers for all his efforts over the years and 
wished him good luck in his retirement. 

7. Thursday League Match Secretary’s Report (Dave Haywood) 

• As above………….. 

8. Sunday League Match Secretary’s Report (Ray Coles) 

• Ray Confirmed that he would be stepping down as Sunday League Match 
Secretary which will be taken on by Damon Naile – Ray will support Damon 
throughout this season. 

• Two Clubs have withdrawn from the 2020 League, Wyken B & Foleshill Gas B 
however 3 new Clubs have joined the League, Potters Green B, Coundon & Old 
Coventrians. 

• The League will consist of 2 Leagues with 10 teams per League. 

9. Competition Secretary’s Report (Len Peach) 

• Competition secretary has urged Clubs to promote competitions within 2020. 

• The League has indicated that they will sponsor the Jack Hughes & Mixed Pairs 
in 2020 by £50 each to try and increase entries, both these competitions did not 
run in 2019 due to lack of support. 

• Len thanked all players whom did enter competitions and despite some low 
numbers there were some very competitive matches. 

10. Treasurers Report (Martin Dobson) 

• Balance Sheets for 2019 had been sent to all Clubs prior to the meeting. 

• The current League finances stand at £13,523.24. 

• The balance sheet had been completed in early January 2020 and presented to 
Dave Hyde for review. 

• The Treasurer reported that there were no issues with the books and the figures 
balanced 100%. 

• There was an overall turnover of £28,298.12 for 2019 up from £26,264.80 in 
2018. 



• Post meeting note – The secretary has the Groundsman fees for the 2019 season 
and will pay the Clubs at the March meeting. 

11. Report on the Balance Sheet and Accounts (Dave Hyde) 

• Dave reported he had full access to all records and attached is a summary of 
his findings. 

12. Adoption of Report and Balance 

• The accounts were accepted unanimously (Brian Pearson & Bob Young) 

13. League Fees for 2020 Season (as per Rule 7) 

• The Treasurer has suggested that League fees for 2020 should be unchanged. 

• This was proposed by Griff This was seconded by Albany. 

14. Honorariums for 2019 

• Secretary Treasure £2,000 

• Saturday Match Secretary £750 

• Mid-week Match Secretary £750 

• Thursday Match Secretary £750 

• Competition Secretary £750 

• Accounts Inspector £130 

• North Midlands Delegate Fee £10 per meeting. 

15. Election of Officers for 2019. 

The meeting proceed to the election of officers for 2019 – the following were elected 
unopposed. 

o President – Bob Moss 

o Deputy President – TBA 

o Secretary/Treasurer – Martin Dobson 

o Midweek/Thursday Match Secretary – Damon Naile 

o Saturday Match Secretary – Damon Naile 

o Sunday Match Secretary – Damon Naile 

o Competition Secretary – Len Peach 

o Delegates NMCGBA – Martin Dobson & Dave Hyde 

o Trustees – Claude Reid, Bob Young, Martin Dobson 

o Auditor – Dave Hyde 

16. Vote of Thanks – Bob Young (Dunlop)  

17. Roll Call  - Missing 

• Kenilworth 

• Newdigate 

• Wimdmill 

 

Next meeting – Monday 23rd March 2020 

Newdigate Club at 7-15 pm 
  



 

 

 
  



 

 
  



 

 
  



 

 
 


